
Opened at 6:10 

Attendees : Andy H, Jody D, Terry F, Joe L, Bob S, Chur M 

September meeting minutes approval deferred to next meeting 

Safety  

No planned restrictions until after the Head of the Charles 

Start with restrictions on novice singles (less than 3 years) 

Use lights if departing after 5PM 

Equipment 

Rack Space 
Temp rack (Crouthammel)– convert to permanent 
Mark Lewis expressed interest and is on the list 
Proposal to award open space to Mark Lewis -  Unanimously approved. 
Boat captain to notify Mark and Matt (end of rowing season) 
Eric using temp space freed up by damaged fluids $75.   
When fluids are back space will be needed. 

 

TRR 

One of the boats protested claiming an incident with a launch 

One launch was in the course 

 

Short handed at start for Marshalls 

Need better ordering of boats earlier maybe by the turn rather than at the dock 

Quicker rotation on Marshalls maybe 2 hour shifts ? 

Need more people at the Rourke at least 3 for traffic, launch assistance 

Heard positive comments on website 

Elections 

Nominations are open for: 

President 

VP 

Treasurer  
Secretary 
Boat Captain 
One Trustee (Terry Freeman) 
 

Closed at 6:50 


